
 

 

 

Week 1   From the Principal’s 

desk 

  K-4P News 

 4 6A News 

 PBL News 

 Message from School 

Psychologist Miss Butler 

 Wellbeing Support Dogs 

News 

 After School Activities 

News 

 Athletics Carnival News 

 Notes sent home 

 Dates to remember... 

 

 

 

 

 

PBL 
Green Day  

Event 
 

Thursday  
21 September  

Last Day  
of  

Term 3 
 

Friday  
22 September . 

15 September  2023   Week 9    

LEPS Community News 

Cheesy Garlic 
Bread Day 

 
Tuesday 

19 September  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had the pleasure of celebrating SASS Recognition Week 
last week. It was wonderful to see our school community come to-
gether to appreciate the dedicated individuals who make up our 
School Administrative and Support Staff (SASS). Their tireless ef-
forts ensure the smooth functioning of our school, and we wanted 
to take a moment to highlight some of the fantastic moments from 
this special week. 
 

As we reflect on SASS Recognition Week, we want to emphasise that our apprecia-
tion for our School Administrative and Support Staff extends far beyond a single 
week. They continue to work diligently throughout the year to ensure the success and 
well-being of our students, and their contributions are invaluable. 
 

We encourage you to continue expressing your gratitude to our SASS staff whenever 
you have the opportunity. Whether it's a smile, a thank-you note, or a simple ac-
knowledgment of their hard work, these gestures go a long way in showing our ap-
preciation. 
 

Once again, thank you for joining us in celebrating SASS Recognition Week and for 
being an essential part of our school community. Together, we create a supportive 
and nurturing environment where every member of our school family feels valued. 
 

School Administration Manager: Mrs Ibrahim 
School Administrative Officers: Ms Baez and Miss Zamorano 
General Assistants: Mr Bushby and Mr Beiki 
School Learning Support Officers: Mrs Lopreiato, Mrs Talaia, Mr Al-Saedi, Ms 
Tung,  
Mrs Nguyen, Miss Sanchez, Ms Angeleski, Mrs Romero, Ms Hatipoglu, Miss Odgers,  
Miss Barzinji, Miss Abbas and Miss Wiffin. 
 

As the end of the term is fast approaching, I would like to extend my sincere gratitude 
to our families for their ongoing support. Please have a wonderful and safe break.  
 
Happy weekend Ms Ortega  


































